
 

For unto you is born this day 
in the city of David a Saviour,  

which is Christ the Lord. 
Luke 2:11 KJV 



As we reflect on the past year, we are thankful for each of you that has 
been a part of Faith and Action’s ministry.  The Apostle John tells us in 
1 John 4:18NIV,  

“Dear children, let us not love with words or tongue  
but with actions and in truth.”   

 

Because of your prayers, volunteer efforts, and financial support we have 
been able to share God’s love in practical ways to many people.  
Keyonne, a mom of 3 busy boys, shares the following: 
 

“Faith and Action volunteers have become mentors that take time out to 
talk to my 3 boys.  They have supplied coats, book bags, and all the  
wonderful trips they get to experience.  Last, but not least, they have 
prayed for us that God will bless us with food, clothes, and especially 
jobs.  I was so thankful for the Thanksgiving basket.  Thank you Faith and 
Action.  We appreciate all you do.” 
 

As we look ahead to the new year, we are excited about new  
opportunities to serve God and to share our faith and his love.  We covet 
your prayers and thank you for your past support.  As 2016 closes, would 
you prayerfully consider Faith and Action in your year-end giving? 
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